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1-858-499-8300 

Provider Alert 
 
 

To:  Sharp Health Plan Providers and Provider Office Staff 

From:   Sharp Health Plan  

Date:  July 29, 2021 

Subject:  2021 Sharp Health Plan Experience Survey 

 

Dear Provider Partner: 

As a reminder, you are invited to participate in our annual Sharp Health Plan Experience Survey. If 

you have not had the chance to take the survey, there is still time! The last day to submit your 

response is Friday, August 27, 2021.  

 

Sharp Health Plan is committed to providing The Sharp Experience to all of our health care partners, 

and we are constantly looking for ways to improve our services. We appreciate you taking the time 

to provide your valuable feedback. This survey is an annual requirement by the California 

Department of Managed Health Care (DMHC).  

 

This survey should take no longer than five minutes to complete. You can access the survey by 

entering the below link (case sensitive) into a browser on your PC or mobile device. The survey will 

prompt you to enter in your unique NPI. Please note that your response will remain confidential.  

 

 

https://bit.ly/SharpHealthPlan2021 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing the best care possible to our members. If 

you have any questions, please contact us at provider.relations@sharp.com or 1-858-499-8330. We 

are available to assist you on weekdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Thank you for your participation.  

Sincerely, 

 

Yolanda Hunt-Boes, MBA, PMP, PCM 

Manager, Network Management and Application Optimization   

mailto:provider.relations@sharp.com

